
Department of Sustainability 

 

Our school eco-code, “taking care of our school, taking care of our world” is at the heart of all we do 

in the Department of Sustainability. The main focus of our work is being responsible for Eco-Schools 

and maintaining the Platinum+ standard that we have worked so hard to achieve over recent years. 

 

Our department is involved with conducting school environmental reviews, creating annual action 

plans and monitoring progress towards reaching our goals. The department provides the 

opportunity to raise awareness and empower our pupils to drive change in a variety of areas such as 

biodiversity, energy, global citizenship, litter, healthy living, transport, waste, water and marine. 

 

Our chosen eco project this year focuses on biodiversity as we have recently begun keeping bees on 

the school grounds. We will be looking to purchase and plant native plants to support our fabulous 

little pollinators over the year ahead.  


